
THETFORD 
NETBALL CLUB

We are looking for enthusiastic netball 
players currently in years 7-10 to join us for 
the new season. We play fixtures in Suffolk, 
Norfolk, Cambridge and Bedfordshire and 

will be taking part in the East Regional 
Youth League qualifying tournament in 

September.

All sessions are 
currently being 
held in line with 
England Netball 
and Government 

COVID-19 
regulations and 

guidelines.

Years 7 - 10 @ 12.30 - 2.30pm

Kings House Gardens
King Street
Thetford
IP24 2AP

If you would like to attend, please 
email: thetfordnetball@gmail.com  

and we will contact you with a link to 
register your place.

(please note spaces are limited due 
to coach/player ratios)

£5 per 
person!

PRE-SEASON 
TRAININGWednesday 

18th August

mailto:thetfordnetballclub@gmail.com

